
 
 

 

 
NOTICE 
28/03/2024 

 

Temporary Pause in Requirement Process 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

We would like to inform all applicants that due to the upcoming general elec?on and the ongoing Code 
of Conduct; the honorable Supreme Court has no?fied us to pause the requirement process. 

 

We understand that this may cause concern among applicants, but we assure you that the process will 
be resumed promptly aHer the conclusion of the elec?on. Your applica?ons remain important to us, 
and we appreciate your pa?ence and understanding during this ?me. 

 

For any inquiries or concerns, please feel free to contact [nrrmsofficial@gmail.com]. 

 

Thank you for your coopera?on. 

 

Sincerely, 

NRRMS 


